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There are so many personal care products: lotions, makeup, shampoos, hair 

removers, etc., etc. - and many of them contain chemicals potentially harmful to 

people's health. Why should I or any consumer have to make sure all of these 

products are safe - it's impossible! The companies that make them need to certify the 

safety of what they produce and sell, and our state needs to hold them responsible to 

do so. 


